Breckenridge Subdivision Property Owners’ Association (BSPOA)
Meeting Minutes

Thursday, August 26, 2010

Call to order

Elizabeth Smith called the meeting to order at 6:50pm at her residence.
Present were:

Dan Batson, Secretary

Elizabeth Smith, Interim President

Jack White, Treasurer

Anne Moller
Steve Kinsel

Approval of minutes from last meeting

Minutes from the special meeting held on 06/25/2010 were read.  Elizabeth motioned to accept the minutes as read, second by Jack White.

Old Business

September 25th Pot Luck is scheduled to be held on empty lot next to 1403 Breckenridge Loop, at 6:30pm.  Elizabeth will be getting with Robyn Newell to help with flyers and calls.
Dan stated website has been put in place as:  nwaBSPOA.org

New Business

Jack gave the Treasurer’s report and stepped through the budget deviation.
One line item Dan brought up was that water was over and questioned if we had a leak.  Board members will physically check the gauges and water timer to make sure everything is set properly.  This year, we are having to tap into the reserve funds by just over $2,000 as that’s how much we are over budget.  We continue to have 3 lots which have not paid dues or lien fees as well.
Mowing has been the biggest expense putting us over budget, with Lawyer fees being a distant second.

Elizabeth motioned we table the budget discussion for the next meeting to have other members input, second by Dan Batson.  Jack would like to see a steering committee put in place to help determine what steps we should take.
Elizabeth motioned to approve Treasurer’s report as read, Brionne Ouei second.
Covenant revisions:

No revisions were submitted to the board as required by the BSPOA Covenants.  Elizabeth did bring up that the Board did have suggestions for possible future covenant changes.

**Dan stated website is up and running, albeit in progress.
Adjournment

Dan motioned to adjourn at 7:40pm, second by Elizabeth Smith.

